Borneo Tour

Sumatra and Kalimantan

Cleveland District State High School students travel to
Sumatra and Kalimantan biennially to learn more about the
land, the fauna and the people in Indonesia. Students travel
to Sumatra to view and meet one of Indonesia’s most
endangered and endearing animals, the orangutan. They
trek into the jungle to explore the rich diversity of the
rainforest and to understand the importance of protecting
the unique ecosystem.

After seeing the lush jungles of Sumatra, students visit
Tembak Village in Kalimantan and immerse themselves into
the culture of the local Dayak tribe. They assist the small
school by helping to maintain its upkeep through painting
and building. They also attend to the children and run small
lessons. Students learn about the impacts of the
environment and the destruction of the jungle due to palm
oil plantations. The Borneo tour offers students a clear
insight into how our world is rapidly changing and the need
to protect earth’s unique flora and fauna.




